

Season Finale Update (Oct. 27)

Posted by estapete - 26 Oct 2013 15:34

I just left the track and while we have not officially cancelled the Test & Tune / Gamblers Race for tomorrow (Oct.27) the outlook does not look very good. It is supposed to rain here tonight and the temp's are not going to be very warm tomorrow. Please call the track or check here before you leave.

Pete

=====